
 

 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

The Maine Bureau of General Services is conducting a competitive bid 

process for the Chamberlain Steet Retaining Wall Reconstruction Project at 

in Augusta, Maine.  Bids will be opened and read aloud by the Bureau of 

General Services at 2:00 p.m. April 14, 2023. 

   

The scope of work includes but is not limited to the construction of a 

temporary chink link security fence, removing and resetting the existing 

composite stockade fence, removing existing case in place concrete and 

stacked granite retaining walls and constructing a new precast aggregate 

filled concrete block gravity wall.  

 

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services 

website:  https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities . 

 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities

